
 

 

 

 

 

March 10, 2016 

 

 

SENT BY ELECTRONIC MAIL   BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

27-2300 Yonge Street, 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Dear Ms.Walli,  
 

RE: EB-2015-0363 – Consultation to Develop a Regulatory Framework for Natural Gas 

Distributors’ Cap and Trade Compliance Plans  

 

In response to your communication of March 10, 2016, Natural Resource Gas Limited (“NRG”) 

welcomes the invitation to participate in stakeholder consultations for the above noted matter. It is 

our intention to participate.  

 

If you should have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Regards, 

 

Brian Lippold,  
 

General Manager, 

NATURAL RESOURCE GAS LIMITED 

PH:  519 773-5321 EXT 205 

FAX: 519 773-5335 

EMAIL: brian@nrgas.on.ca 

 

 
Cc:  Laurie O’Meara, V.P. Ayerswood 
 Richard King, Osler 

  


